
Local Parks and Open Spaces update noted – Funding approved. 
 
10 With reference to the minutes of 14th February 2025, there was heard a 
report by the Kevin McCormick, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability, 
regarding the Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund providing further 
update. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; and  

 
(b) approved  

 
(i) £6,500 for the upgrade of path networks at wetland area within Maryhill 

Park; and  
 

(ii) £6,500 for the installation of a welcome signage in the Summerston 
area. 

 
 


